
Members of the Senate
 
I wish to comment on the Medical Funding For Certain Types of Abortion as being
considered in the Health Insurance
Amendment Bill 2013.
 
Abortion solely for the selection of the sex of an unborn child should not ne acceptable
and should not be allowed in Australia.
 
Medicare funding is already supporting sex selection abortion and should not be allowed
to continue.
 
Australia could be left with an unbalance of sexes some time in the future .
 
Please support Senator Madigan's suggestions.
 
Joan McArthur




